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1978 §  2019  

President:  Anthony Davis    
                     0400 087 896 
Secretary:  John McKenzie    
                     0427 886 047  
Treasurer:  Lindsay Elliott 
V/Pres:  Noel Smithwick (03)54 296 316  Steam Collection 
Committee:  Len Redway      Model Railways  0439 840 265 
                            Arthur Boyd   0419 897 721  71/4 inch  Railway    
                            Dave Hubbard 0402 783 958, Steam & Mechanical maintenance. 
   Rob Barrie, 0407 883 475 Grounds Works & Maintenance 
                            Trevor Dunn, 97441591 Club Assett Register & Compound Maintenance  
                            Roger Payne 5428 3878, Special Projects 
Editor:  Lindsay Elliott  0457 152 211 Also Club Membership incl.CPS Register & Photos  
Club Permit Scheme: Jeff Shepherd Mob 0408 541 820 Home 54 248 087  
General Meetings: Last Friday of the Month, 7:00pm MRADMC club rooms                      
  Exc. Winter meetings May to August, 1st Sunday of month 10am, MRADMC clubrooms. 
Committee Meetings: Dates listed in Calendar of Events 
Working Bees: First Sunday of the month. 
Club website:      www.netneeds.com.au/gisbornevintage   
Club email:          gisbvms@yahoo.com.au 
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Postal Address: PO Box 99 

Gisborne Vic.  3437 

Reg. no.  AOO29842D 

PRESIDENTS REPORT      Hi all and welcome to another edition of the Steam Whistle. 

 
What a rally we had this year 
 The crowd was great and just seeing the grounds covered in people both young and old was great too 
looking at all the displays. I didn't get much of a chance to have a look around as there was so much interest 
in the Perry loco, but it all looked great all day. A big thanks to all that made the day a great success, your 
hard work has paid off, and not to forget the bloke up stairs who supplied the great weather. I think Bill and 
Merv must have bent his ear to give us the great weather for the day. Again a big thank you to every one who 
helped on the days leading up with setting up and the team work on Sunday in packing every thing up. 
Thanks to the Rally committee for their hard work. 
 Saturday dinner was great with wonderful food and drink, this enabled us to say thankyou to our 
sponsors and every one had a great night. We must thank the car club for the use of these rooms and Alec as 
the bar man for the night. Another great social night with lucky prizes from the door. It is great seeing every-
one enjoy themselves and also to see the ladies coming along too. 
 Quite a bit has been happening over the past few weeks with work on the Perry, 7 1/4 rail and the tram, 
we have concrete sleepers for the tram base and also for the 7 1/4, just so much to remember. The kitchen is 
working well and we are having some nice lunches out of there and I believe that it also worked well on rally 
day. Thanks Mal Grant. 
 M̀atilda the roller made a special outing down to the local Montessori primary school which was 
a great success and the public enjoyed seeing the roller on the road moving about. Have a look at some of 
the photos from the trip. 
 On a Committee level, I will not be standing as President, and a number of others are not standing  as 
well.  A number of committee positions are up at the AGM in September and for the club to function these 
positions have to be filled. 
 

President                                        Secretary                                     Treasurer 
 

Membership Officer                      Steam Whistle Editor             Rally Director 
 

and General Committee Positions. 
 

So now it is your turn to help the club continue to grow and thrive into the future and help maintain 
the history of old working machinery into the future.                    CONTINUED PAGE 2 
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Presidents Report continued from page 1 
 
See you at our working bee's and meetings on Sundays over the winter months. 
 
Stay safe and warm 
 
Regards   Anthony Davis   President 

PHOTOS OF MATILDA AT MONTESSORI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PHOTOS OF 71/4 RAILWAY NEW SLEEPERS and  
TRACK LEVELLING PROJECT 

Photos by Anthony Davis 

71/4 MINIATURE RAIL REPORT      

The Miniature railway recently received a Grant of $3783 to pay for ,Design and Draft-
ing of Building drawings etc and Permit from the Macedon Rangers Council this brings 
our Grants and Donations up to $ 14,183 (Bendigo Bank $10400  Gisborne GREAT As-
sociation $3783.)towards the project to build a workshop and storage building for the    
7 ı gauge Miniature railway.            Arthur Boyd   Miniature Railway Co-ordinator 


